
As DOLNA turns 50 years old on the 1st. of May, we will have multiple programmes throughout the 

year to celebrate this incredible journey.  

On Sunday, 1st. May we cordially invite ex-students and those presently enrolled in Classes VIII, IX, X 

and XII to join us at our auditorium for the inaugural programme from 5 to 7 p.m. Current students 

should wear school sarees and kurtas, school shoes and socks. We would have loved to invite 

everyone but the limited capacity of our auditorium will only allow a small number. We apologise 

with folded hands to all those  we are unable to accommodate on that day. However this 

programme will be available on YouTube, thereafter. 

On the 2nd. of May there  will be a programme “AMRA SHABAI RAJA” by our present students. This 

will be available on YouTube from 5 p.m.  

On Sunday the 8th. of May there will be a programme “PRABHU AMAR PRIYA AMAR”by our ex-

students located all over the world. This will be available on YouTube from 5 p.m.  

   


